

American Guild of Organists

UTAH VALLEY CHAPTER NEWSLETTER-

AUGUST 1994

No. 1

DUES ARE DUE

Since we will soon be starting up a new AGO year, it's that time again to scrape together your nickels and dimes to pay your dues. Enclosed is your membership form for the 1994-1995 year. Please fill it out and return it to Joan Barnett with your check by September 1st, so that she can meet the deadline set by National Headquarters.

Also, if you know of any organists (or others) who would be interested in joining AGO and/or would like to come to any of our meetings this year, please write their names and addresses on the back of the sheet so that we can include them in our mailings. We want them to feel welcome to come to any of the events coming up.

SCHEDULE FOR 1994-1995

So that you will be able to plan ahead for the next year, our chapter meetings will normally be held on the third Wednesday of each month at 7:30 p.m.

September 21st: Installation Dinner

October 19th: An overview of new available organ music

November 16th: A lecture/demonstration on how to write hymn introductions,

interludes, free accompaniments

December: no meeting

January 18th: The Organ as an Accompanying Instrument

February 15th: Hymn Sing

March 15th: Members' recital featuring works of J.S. Bach

April 19th: Flor Peeters Lecture May

May 17th: Composers' evening - collections of original pieces

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Music for a Sunday Evening - 7:30 p.m. (State Hospital Chapel, 1300 E. Center, Provo)

August 7 - Paul Abegg, violinist

September 25 - TBA

Eccles Organ Festival - 8:00 p.m. (Cathedral of the Madeleine, SLC)

August 14 - Martin Baker of Westminster Abbey, London, England

August 28 - Carole Terry, University of Washington, Seattle, Washington

September 11 - William Porter, New England Conservatory of Music, Boston, Mass.

Chapter Meeting - 7:30 p.m.

September 21 - Wednesday, Installation Dinner, details to be announced in September newsletter

YOUNG ARTISTS COMPETITIONS

If you or someone you know would be interested in competing in the AGO Young Artists Competitions, refer to the information concerning the regional competitions on pp. 83-86 of the June 1994 issue of The American Organist.

On p. 2 of the July issue is more information about the national competition.

INFORMATION FOR NEWSLETTER

Please contact DeeAnn Stone by the 25th each month--call 377-4728 or mail to 1510 W. 500 N., Provo, UT 84601.

DEAN	
Lella Pomery	-
489-4655	